
Thank you for your request for information on "DOWN A COUNTRY ROAD." We would love to have you visit us and perhaps take one 
of our tours!  
 
We are located 2 miles east of Cashton along State Hwy 33. The Amish Shop is a rustic building built by our Amish friends in 1994. It's filled  
with treasure hand crafted by the Amish, including furniture, quilts, rugs, baskets, children’s furniture and so much more. The Little Red Shed 
built here on the farm in 1905 was renovated in 1996 to become a country crafts and gifts shop, featuring unique gift ware, much of which is 
handcrafted by other local artisans. Emma's Kitchen was also built by the Amish and is where your taste buds will be tempted with an array of 
delicious jams and jellies, maple syrup and honey products, homemade candies, bread mixes, flavorings and spices and everything nice.  
The Memories from Amish Country shop is where you will find that just right souvenir from Amish Country and the beautiful Kickapoo valley. 
A visit to Down A Country Road would not be complete without a visit to the Country Corner Ice Cream Shop. Have a hand dipped ice cream 
cone, a sundae, cookies and coffee or some nostalgic candy. We promise you will enjoy your visit here as you stroll through the little village of 
gift shops nestled on our farm in the heart of Wisconsin's largest old order Amish community.  
 
If you decide to take the tour, I will ride with you in your family car of van for approximately 1 and 1/2 hours. We will make several 
stops in the Amish community and you will have the chance to meet and talk with my Amish friends and neighbors. I will also share the 
history, traditions and customs of the Amish with you as we travel from one farmstead to another. We'll have a great time and I'll share 
lots with you! The cost of the tour is $200.00 per family car/van. If you are looking to bring a larger group, please call me for rates and 
scheduling. (Rates subject to change.) We do require a credit card to hold your tour reservation, with a 72 hour cancellation notice.  
 
Our brochure states our hours as Thursday, Friday and Saturday 10:00 to 5:00, May thru October. However, we are very flexible and are 
often open by chance or appointment most other days during our season. If you are coming from a distance away, I strongly urge you to 
call to see if we are open on unscheduled days. I ALSO REQUIRE ADVANCE RESERVATIONS FOR ALL TOURS, as my schedule 
fills quite rapidly. Our phone number is 608-654-5318 or you can reach me by email at downacountryroad@yahoo.com  
 
Again, thanks so much for your interest. If we can help in any other way, please give us a call.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kathy Kuderer  


